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The committee ended proposal reviews in January and decided any proposals submitted for the remainder of the academic year would follow the process for temporary approval (chair review only).  The following course has received temporary approval:

I. Temporary approval for summer 2022 
EDCI 515 (Adkins; submitted by J. Davis) 

